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Important Dates
❖ Nov 4th-15th-Wild West Week
❖ Novr 11th-No School, Veteran’s Day
❖ Nov 14th-Fundraiser Meeting for

Drive Thru Dinner, 5pm at TNS.
❖ Nov 14th - Board Meeting, 6:00pm at

TNS
❖ Nov 16th-Work Party
❖ Nov 18th-22nd-Thankful Week
❖ Nov 21st and 22nd-Class Thankful

Feast at snacktime
❖ Nov 25th-29th-No School, Fall Break
❖ Dec 7th-Santa Celebration 10:00 a.m.

at The Rheinschild’s Barn
❖ Dec 19th & 20th-Class Holiday

Parties with Santa Visit
❖ Dec 23rd-Jan 3rd-No School, Winter

Break
❖ February 7th-TNS Movie Night

See’s Candy

Don’t forget to order and share our
fundraiser link with your friends and family!

Our school makes 20-50% off all candy
purchased. The last day to order is 12/6.

Click Here To Order!

Scholastic Book Orders- Due by November

22nd for early December delivery

https://orders.scholastic.com/YDN6T

Fundraiser Updates

Thank you families for your continued
support! We raised $2000 with Apple Chick
and $1300 with Marilyn and Patrick’s
Halloween photography at Espacio!

Thank you Joe and Katie for the TNS
Vacuum!

Thank you Gina Davis for our amazing
school picture day. As a reminder she is
offering all TNS Families 50% off sessions
through the end of November.

https://www.yumraising.com/secure/turlockns_tns_winter_sees_fundraiser_42/Ash_Cas7388/candy
https://orders.scholastic.com/YDN6T


Santa Celebration

Sign Ups Coming Soon!

All families are expected to participate and help
with our annual Santa Celebration. Families will
help with setup or clean up and bring a food item
to share.

The talented Hannah Johnson has been hard at
work printing matching sweatshirts for the kiddos
to wear to this year’s performance. She put in
some serious legwork tracking down sweatshirts
on clearance and printed the garments at-cost
for us to save everyone money. Thank you
Hannah! We are asking for a $15 donation for
the sweatshirt for Hannah to recoup her supply
costs and the remainder will be donated to
TNS. You can send Venmo or drop cash off at
TNS. Please turn in sweatshirt money by
November 22. Sweatshirts will be distributed the
first week of December.

We will also be collecting items to be used in
raffle baskets at the Santa Celebration. The
money raised goes directly towards helping the
teachers attend the annual California Council of
Parent Participation Nursery School Conference.
If you have items to donate or own a business
that would like to donate, we would love your
support. Please bring items to Teacher Andrea
and she will compile them into beautiful baskets.

Over the next several weeks we will be
practicing songs and poems with your children to
help them prepare. If you would like to practice
at home these are the songs we will be using:

Twinkle twinkle little star (instrumental music)

The More We Get Together

Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer

Feliz Navidad - Jose Feliciano (Lyrics)

Jingle Bells with Lyrics | Christmas Songs H…

https://youtu.be/OZuA3bDwGrs
https://youtu.be/4crwVqxsVO0?si=eE7bCk4vyz9g9LSy
https://youtu.be/-1xAi_Q6a8g?si=dq7rmfnftqNu4e34
https://youtu.be/TigBQ-3EncU?si=mrFjqPdG07PuS79l
https://youtu.be/3CWJNqyub3o?si=qeh_1sP78u3UeRhN

